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You don't often get email from marketa@shineintheworld.org. Learn why this is important

Hi Everyone,

My name is Marketa Smith, and I am the Director of Operations for Merge. I wanted to provide you with
an update regarding our upcoming event.

Originally, we planned to hold the Merge Festival at Capitol Grounds on Friday, June 6th, and Saturday,
June 7th. 

Updated Schedule:

- Friday, June 6th: This day will now be designated as a setup day, including sound checks in the late
afternoon and evening.  
   - Sound Checks: 4:30 PM - 7:00 PM 

- Saturday, June 7th: This day will remain unchanged.

Please see the sitemap link for more details

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGhu8-Ug1w/wwwfaQIbpjk5lrVjbxPJkA/view?
utm_content=DAGhu8-
Ug1w&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hd357bd8887

Thank you!
Marketa Smith
Director of Operations 
Shine in the World Ministries
(720) 224-4490
www.shineintheworld.org
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